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I think we have spent five days of very delicious and very useful training course in a very important topic – Certified Professional in Healthcare Quality. I think, really we enjoy this… Really, in Sudan, we search for the standards to our health system, and our health programmes implemented now in Sudan, which now we are planning for and we decide to do. And I think this programme is very useful to maintain and to improve, and to make progress in our health service in Sudan. 

Really we appreciate you, we appreciate your way in teaching – very interesting, really. And you have a lot of informations, a lot of skills, really. 
We hope this programme extend, and we take more advanced programmes and to include our colleagues to be in this. 

Thank you. 
